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Smith, George

From: Atteberry, David <DAtteberry@scsengineers.com>
Sent: Monday, November 1, 2021 2:15 PM
To: Tafuni, Steven; Black, Alexis; SWD_Waste
Cc: Robert.shankle; Bryan White (bryan.white@mymanatee.org); Bob Bennett
Subject: Lena Rd Landfill (WACS ID 44795)/Erie Rd Landfill (WACS ID 44909) - Notice of Sampling

Steven and Alexis:

The semi annual groundwater sampling events at the Manatee County Erie and Lena Road Landfills are scheduled to
begin on November 15, 2021. This email serves as our 2 week notification of semi annual sampling activities.

Please contact us if you have any questions or comments

David J. Atteberry
Project Director
SCS Engineers
10752 Deerwood Park Boulevard
Suite 100
Jacksonville, FL 32256
904 885 9535
Datteberry@scsengineers.com
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